
 

 
N.H. 27, Baran road, Ujjwal Vihar, Borkheda, Kota-324001, Tel: 9024464341/42 

CircularNo-035/2024-25                                                                                                       Date-30.07.2024 
Blood Donation Camp 

Dear Parent 
As we approach the joyous occasion of India's Independence Day, we at KenBridge School in 
association with KOTA BLOOD BANK SOCIETY are organizing a special Blood Donation Camp to 
commemorate this historic event in a meaningful way. We invite you to join us in this noble initiative 
by donating blood. 
Event Details: 
Date: 10th August 2024 
Day : Saturday 
Venue: KenBridge School  
Time: Shall be circulated 
The blood donation camp is to pay tribute to the courage and sacrifice of our Indian freedom fighters 
by supporting those in need. Your participation will help save lives and uphold the spirit of selflessness 
that our heroes exemplified. 
You can help by donating blood and by spreading awareness. Encourage friends, family, and neighbors 
to participate. Every donor counts! 
Please confirm your participation 2nd August by filling the Google form attached with this letter. Walk-
ins are also welcome on the day of the event. 
Let's come together as a community to celebrate our freedom with a gesture that truly embodies the 
spirit of unity and service. Your support will make a difference. 
Regards 
 

Principal 
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